
CALL FOR SUBMISSIONS: 
PRIZE IN MEMORY OF  

Professor Vincenzo Li Donni 
16 settembre 1943 – 22 dicembre 2002 

 

 
 

On the tenth anniversary of his departure, the Società Italiana di Economia dei Trasporti (SIET) 
announces the prize in memory of Prof. Vincenzo Li Donni, former Professor of Transport economics 
and Political economy at the Faculty of Economics of the University of Palermo and President of the 
SIET. 
  
Professor Vincenzo Li Donni was a devoted teacher and a passionate and valuable mentor. His research 
interests covered a variety of topics related to important policy issues, such as transport economics 
and policy, accessibility, regional economics, political economy, globalization. His scientific production 
was highly appreciated in the national and international academic community. 
 
In the spirit of Prof. Li Donni’s approach, the prize is intended to encourage and reward creative 
reflection and analysis  on the part of young researchers in the field of Transport economics and 
Policy. The prize will be awarded for an original and high-quality paper still unpublished, whether 
theoretical or empirical, written by a young researcher (Ph.D. students, post-graduate students, young 
faculty members and young researchers in similar positions). To be considered for this award, at least 
the presenting author of the paper must be thirty-five or younger, at the time of submission. In the 
case of a jointly written paper, the age limit is intended for the youngest author. However, all the rest 
equal, preference will be given to papers in which all authors comply with the age requirement. Each 
author may submit only one paper. 
 
The prize, which amounts to € 1.000, has been granted by the EDITORIALE TRASPORTI spa. It will 
be awarded during the XIV SIET Annual Conference, to be held at the University of Bari on June 28 - 
30, 2012. It will be required that the winner mentions the obtainment of the “Vincenzo Li Donni” prize 
on all the publications related to the winning contribution. 
 
Interested authors are invited to send their papers to the e-mail address siet2012bari@gmail.com by 
May 31, 2012, mentioning in the object “Submission for the prize in memory of professor Vincenzo Li 
Donni”.  
  
The SIET President               Local Conference Organiser 
    Enrico Musso              Angela Stefania Bergantino 


